

Office of the President

July 31, 2017

Daemen College Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,

I hope that you are having a productive and restful summer. I am writing with another update.

As you know, the independent colleges in New York are in the **throzie**u p h 0 nuniui (t)24oyiu (co)h 0ot-4(n8)-4(n)8eg 0o2 class of highly qualified students.

On an even more positive note, with the coming academic

th year as a college. To mark our 70th Anniversary, the college is planning a two y festivity called Founders Celebration. You will be hearing more about Founders in the near futured I hope you will help us honor and celebraten or origin, history, and tradition of academic excellent to seeing you at Founders Celebration during the first week of September.

Cordially,

Gary A. Olson President

Lan A Ma